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November 9, 2015 
 
 
 
Toshiba Imaging Systems Division 
Video Camera Customers 
 
 
 
RE: Discontinuation announcement for AC-Y415A 12VDC power adapter 
 
 
 
Toshiba is no longer able to supply the AC-Y415A 12VDC power adapter due to discontinuation 
of key parts by the vendor for this item.  We sincerely regret any inconvenience caused by the 
discontinuation of this accessory item. 
 
Toshiba is qualifying a replacement power adapter which meets the latest U.S. Department of 
Energy efficiency requirements, EPS Level VI and is expected to be available in Q1, 2016. 
Confirmation of specifications, pricing and availability will be announced when these become 
available. 
 
In the meantime there is limited availability of the current AC-Y415A adapters through Toshiba 
until the end of January, 2016.    
 
Please contact Toshiba sales or your local supplier if you need to place an order or confirm 
availability. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards 
 
 
 
Paul Dempster 
Director Sales and Marketing 
Imaging Systems Division 
 
 

 


